
Hello everyone,  

There has been a buzz around the school today as we celebrated the many cultures that are 

represented at Hannah More. There was a huge amount of respect for each other and the cultures 

and traditions that different communities have. It was great to see all the children dressed in 

clothes that represent their cultural identity. So many families have put a lot of work into gathering 

information to share with classes. During our assembly this morning we saw some examples from 

Year 1 where parents had worked with children to create posters to share. I want to thank all the 

adults who have come in to talk to the children and brought things for the celebration of food. 

Hopefully, we will manage to get some photos into the newsletter!  

Next week, we have the KS2 Sports Days. On Wednesday, we go to Whitehall for the track races. We 

would appreciate some parents to walk with us as we have a number of staff that won’t be able to 

walk this year. Please let the class teacher know if you can walk with the children. We will leave by 

9.20. On Friday, we have the activities at school. This starts at 10 and will be finished by 11.30. 

There will be a number of fun group games and activities.  

I have spoken to the children this week about behaviour on the playground. Many of our children 

are very physical and often play can get too rough. We need parents to support our messages that 

fighting is not allowed. If children are repeatedly being too rough, we might need to consider 

parents coming in to be with them at lunchtime or sending children home to eat. This is certainly 

not the majority. I would like to point out that we never have any problems with children in KS1!  

Next week, the Year 1 children will have their phonic assessments. They are very good at their 

phonics and the assessment is something that they will have done many times already this year. 

Phonic teaching at Hannah More is strong and our children get a great start which launches them to 

become confident readers.  

It is Family Swim again tomorrow. Mrs Barbour will be there with Nasro and I will be going again in a 

couple of weeks. I hope to see many of you at Sports Day next week or the week after. Have a great 

weekend.  

Mr Hawkins 















DROP IN SESSIONS—NO NEED TO SIGN UP! 

WEDNESDAYS 14:00-15:00 

IN THE COMMUNITY ROOM 

STARTS 17/04/2024 

NOW ON WEDNESDAY AFTERNOONS! 







 

May 11 and 25 

June 8 and 22 

July 13 and 20 

Come and enjoy a swim at Easton pool for only £1 per person!   

• Tickets available from the 

Monday before each swim. 

• Children under 8 must have an 

adult in the water with them 

• One adult can bring 2 children 

under 8 


